Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 3 will be attending the Leeds East Primary Partnership Dodgeball Competition on Wednesday 24th April. Children will have an early lunch and will then walk to Leeds 5ives. They will leave school at 12:15 pm and return to school at 2:45pm. Children will need to wear their usual uniform (tracksuit bottoms or leggings) and trainers to school on this day. We will provide each team with a football shirt to wear. Children are not required to wear football boots as it has been decided no other competitors will be wearing boots. Children will need to be collected as normal from school.

Please give permission via Parent Pay.

Thank you,

Miss Adamson